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Question No. 119

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2009:

Can a copy of the report on the review of customary law, bail and sentencing amendments be
provided to the Committee?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The final report has not yet been provided to Government.


